. Operations Committee - Ilion Division
July 22, 1963

(: Page 3

Pellet Guns

In view of the above considerations and in consonance with the
recommendations. of the Marketing Department, we propose to further
investigate the attitudes and views of the N.R.A. staff, and to
discuss the pellet gun and ammunition business with selected
Remington distributors who also handle these lines, before making

a firm reccmmendation which might lead to development and marketing
programs for Remingten in this field,
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